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Dear Parent/Carer         10th June 2020 

 

Re-Opening of School And Expectations Around Behaviour 

 

Following my last communication, the Management Committee met yesterday and approved the risk 

assessments, required for the re-opening of school, initially to Year 6 and Year 10 children. The earliest 

planned date to start a return of these pupils is Monday 22nd June at the earliest. 

 

This is dependent on a few control measures being in place by then, including a highly effective track, 

trace and isolate system launched by the government 7 days ago. We have no control over this measure 

and are relying on the government to ensure this happens. I will write to you again towards the end of 

next week to confirm whether we can proceed with our plan for the 22nd June, and with more detailed 

guidance to ensure we make the re-opening of school as safe as possible for your children. 

 

At the moment, we have started to introduce new routines which are there to ensure we maintain social 

distancing.  Pupils who are attending school are expected to remain in their bubbles and enter and leave 

the school premises 1 at a time, always maintaining a 2 metre distance from anyone else.  All belongings 

must be handed in (including coats) and stored securely in lockers.  Mobile phones, money and any other 

belongings that are prohibited are kept locked separately for the whole day.  I have secured the option 

of a hot meal from next week and ask that the only container your child brings to school is a water 

bottle.  Pupils are also expected to attend school in clean clothes and to be adhering to government 

expectations when they are not at school. 

 

I would appreciate your support with the adherence to these rules in order to keep everyone in school as 

safe as possible.  The staff team understand that accidents can happen, however if we feel that a pupil 

has purposefully broken the rules, there will be a phone call home a pupil may be excluded for a fixed 

term. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me via the school office.  I hope you are all safe and well. 

 

   

Miss K Walton 

Head Teacher 
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